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Statement by the INQAAHE Board on the follow-up of CEEC GGP 
alignment 

 

Dear Madam, 

In the fall of 2016, the Commission d’Evaluation de l’Enseignement Collegial (CEEC) completed 

a successful review against INQAAHE Guidelines of Good Practice, which established CEEC’s 

recognition and alignment with the GGP for 5 years (i.e. November 2021).  

The Review panel appointed by the International Network for Quality Assurance Agencies in 

Higher Education concluded that four of the Guidelines either partially or substantially complied. 

Therefore, the INQAAHE Board required CEEC to provide additional evidence of alignment 

through the submission of a Follow-up report within two years of the decision and demonstrate 

CEEC’s efforts made toward full alignment with guidelines. 

CEEC’s Follow-up report submitted in November 2018 includes the implementation and 

monitoring of an Action plan, implemented by CEEC at the end of its self-evaluation report and 

updated in light of the External review report and the INQAAHE Board Statement regarding 

CEEC’s alignment. It includes the 13 actions executed and the main results obtained to 

demonstrate that the actions required to maintain certification have been completed. The 

Action Plan is now included in CEEC’s file and it will be taken into account for the next GGP 

alignment by CEEC. 

After the review of CEEC’s Follow-up report 2018, the INQAAHE Board supports the actions 

taken by the Commission and confirms CEEC’s alignment with INQAAHE GGP until November 

2021.  
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